
(22 Apr 2013) A 7.0 (Richter scale) magnitude earthquake hit the Ya’an city, Sichuan

province (四川雅安市) in China on 20 April 2013 at around 8:02 a.m. The Towngas

group express deep sympathy to the affected people. Our twenty joint ventures in the

province started emergency measures and carried out safety inspection. Our workforces

are in safe condition. There were no damages to the gas pipeline networks and facilities.

We keep on providing our customer with a safe, reliable supply of gas without any

interruption.

Sichuan City-gas Joint Ventures Unaffected by Sichuan Earthquake 


